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As a participant in Oregon PERS, I  support this bill for 2 reasons. I think that as our 

country and the world moves increasingly to renewable energy industries, fossil fuel 

companies will become less reliable and/or profitable for investors. I also do not want 

the monies that my employers and I contributed to PERS to be used to prop up or in 

any way fund fossil fuel industries which are causing harm to my planet, which 

supports all life that I care about. 


